From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 12:19 PM
To: Mickelson Anastasia
Subject: FW: Hb 3415 NO

From: Carla Pletka [mailto:carla@glorygal912.com]
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 11:30 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Hb 3415 NO

To Beth Patrino:
Ms. Patrino,

I would like to be on record that | do not support a moratorium on franking or gas and oil exploration.
I hope that the committee will vote no on HB3415.

Our state is hurting and needs every advantage to create jobs and also to help our country become
energy independent.

Please relay my concerns to the committee members for House Energy and Environment.
Thank You,

Carla Pletka
Milwaukie



